
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (WORKING SESSION) – JUNE 15, 2004 

PROMENADE PARK – NAME CHANGE 

Recommendation 

Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco recommends: 
 

1. That the name of Promenade Park be changed to Pierre Elliott Trudeau Park and 
that this name change be submitted for approval. 

Purpose 

To change the park’s name to reflect the historical statue that is being erected there. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Currently, there is a statue of the late former Prime Minister, the right honourable Pierre Elliott 
Trudeau, being erected in the park, and this statue will be completed before the end of summer 
2004. This is the first statue of the late former Prime Minister in the world. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
5.3 Strengthen relationship with other government authorities and agencies. 

Conclusion 

Changing the park’s name to Pierre Elliott Trudeau Park would be reflective of the monument that 
is being built and would encourage the preservation of a historical Canadian figure within the City 
of Vaughan. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Cindy Furfaro-Benning, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sandra Yeung Racco 
Councillor, Ward 4 


